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Dear Member, 

 

Please find the attached form for the sale of Chametz. 

 

• If you have never filled in one of these forms before, why not make this year the first time. 
 

• All you need to do is to fill in the form and hand it in to the Shul office by Wednesday,  
8 April 2020. 

 

• Although not strictly necessary, it is preferable that the form be handed over directly to me, as you 
are appointing me to sell your Chametz on your behalf. This process takes no more than about 10 
seconds! I am happy to receive forms at any mutually convenient time. 

 

• If you are going to be away for the duration of Pesach, the process is the same, but you must either 
let me know, or write this at the top of the form, so that I can adjust the form accordingly. 

 

With warmest wishes for a happy and kosher Pesach. 

Regards, 

 

 Rabbi Steven Dansky 
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SALE OF CHAMETZ 
 
 
Since one is not permitted to possess Chametz during Pesach, it is a practice where one has 
provisions of Chametz that one wishes to retain, to sell them before Pesach.  
 
Rabbi Dansky is available to sell your Chametz on your behalf prior to Pesach.  
 
You can do this by filling in the form below and returning it to the Shul office, or emailing 
admin@cranbrooksynagogue.org.uk  by Wednesday, 8 April 2020. 
 
I/We, the undersigned, fully empower and authorise Rabbi Steven Dansky, of Cranbrook United 
Synagogue, to act in my/our place and stead, and on my/our behalf  to sell all Chametz possessed 
by me (knowingly or unknowingly) as defined by the Torah and Rabbinic Law (eg,Chametz doubt 
or suspicion of Chametz and all kinds of Chametz mixtures).  Also Chametz that is unfit for human 
food and that tends to adhere to a surface of the inside of pans, pots or cooking utensils.  And to 
lease all places wherein the Chametz owned by me may be stored or found, especially in the 
premises specified below and elsewhere, up to and including Wednesday 8th April at 10.30am. 

 
 
NAME…………………………………………..  
 
 
ADDRESS …………………………………………………………………………….….. 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
ADDRESS WHERE CHOMETZ IS STORED………………………………………… 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Please ensure that this reaches the synagogue office by Wednesday, 8 April 2020 

mailto:admin@cranbrooksynagogue.org.uk

